24 April 2024

Vote in our ballot to fight the cuts

The government is planning to cut 70,000 civil service jobs to fund an increase in
defence spending.

Prime minister Rishi Sunak has said he will spend 2.5% of national income on
defence by 2030. However he intends to fund £3 billion of this spending by
making cuts of 70,000 jobs to the civil service.

Sir Jacob Rees-Mogg was quoted in the Express as saying: “That seems excellent
policy making, redistributing wasted expenditure to the security of the nation.”

It is vital that PCS members show their willingness to fight the cuts by voting in
our national ballot. Job security is one of our key campaign aims and it is crucial
that we send a clear message to the government on this issue.

You can help to maximise turnout in the ballot by volunteering on Super Saturday
and signing up to CallHub. All you need is a mobile phone, and you won’t incur
any costs. Read our guide on how to get started.

Responding to the job cuts announcement, PCS general secretary Fran Heathcote
said: “Yet again ministers shamefully see fit to scapegoat their own workforce.

“It’s not right for our members to pay for a rise in defence spending with their
jobs, so we’ll fight these proposals ...We shall fight these proposals tooth and nail,
just as we fought them under Boris Johnson.

“Our members work hard every day providing essential services to keep this
country running and should be rewarded with a fair pay rise, not their jobs
sacrificed as a pre-election gimmick.”

Vote now

If you haven't received your ballot paper, you can request a replacement via PCS
Digital before noon on Sunday 28 April.

When you’ve completed and posted your ballot paper, please log in to PCS Digital
and tell us you’ve voted.


https://www.pcs.org.uk/news-events/news/get-vote-out-super-saturday-round-2
https://quip.com/bUkVA8AuVJko
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/login
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/login/?ec=302&startURL=%2Fs%2F

